Pam Melroy

Dear Ms Hughes,

I am writing to voice my opinion against New Mexico adopting the California Advanced Clean Car
IT act at the present time. Although I am a proponent of EVs, and of clean air I believe that New
Mexico is very premature in considering setting this mandate. We do not have the ability to
successfully implement it, most of the state has no or very little capacity to charge EVs, there are
currently, and not in the immediate future, sufficient pick up trucks on the market to meet the
agricultural needs of our state, and should they become available the cost of acquiring such a
vehicle would be prohibitive for a great number of our residents and farmers.

Implementation of this act at this time is not acting in the best interest of your fellow New
Mexicans.



